Honeywell
Product / Process Change Notification (PCN)

PCN ID#: 226

Title: use screw LS20777 instead of LS20575
Change: Temporary deviation

Honeywell Contact

Name: Dzul, Jorge

E-mail: Jorge.Dzul@Honeywell.com

Title: Sr Quality Engineer

Product Information

Affected parts and revisions:

LSYACALX-FP LSD2F LSYCC3KP-FP LSA3K-1B LSYACSKP-FP LSYAC6B-4N LSV3K BX4N4L LS2D4L LSXN4L LS3A1A
LSQYMC7N361 1CPSAS5 BX4A3K-1A LSL6C-4N LSYAC3KP-FP LSYNB3KQ-3BFP LSA1A LSXA4L LSXZ3M BFL1-AW2
LSYAC3KQ-FP LSYAB2B LSXM4N5 LSA2B LSM6D LSR1A LSXYABAL LSE3K BXA4L LSYMBAN LSXF3K LS4A2B
LSXA7L LSYAB6B LS2YDB4K LSM7N LSC7L LSE6C5 BX4A4L LSYPB1A LSYUB1A13-2D LSYAB6B-1B BXM4N
LSYPBAL LSYNC3KP-FP LSYDB3K LSASA LSJ3K-7M LSXH4L LS2D4K LSL7M

Does the part number change? False
Type of Change:

Material

Change Description:

Current supplier is having some logistic issues to continue supplying the screw LS20575 used for a different
model, Honeywell completed an evaluation for an alternate screw in order to avoid future material shortage,
making the necessary adjustments to prevent a customer line down. Alternate material is in compliance with
the technical spec, except for the slotted head. this change affects only form.

Reason for change:

Current supplier is having some logistic issues to continue supplying the screw LS20575

Justification for change:

Honeywell completed an evaluation for an alternate screw in order to avoid future material shortage.
Product Identification to distinguish the change:

2346

Samples (If required): Not applicable

Change Implementation Date: 2023-11-17

Honeywell is committed to providing you with a superior level of customer service. Please e- mail to contact



listed above for additional information regarding this communication,
G-AST-FRM-QA.2
EFFECTIVE DATE: 3-29-22

REVISION: 0



